
Welcome to High School 

Orientation  

August 11, 2011 

7:00 p.m. 

Guyton Lyceum 

 
The Senior High administration looks forward with anticipation to the 2011-12 School Year as we 

welcome the Class of 2014 to the Senior High.  This time of transition can be one of apprehension and 

anxiety for parents and students alike.  We want to assure you that we understand and desire to assist 

with that transition.  Therefore we are planning a "Welcome to High School" orientation program for the 

parents of our rising sophomore students on Thursday evening, August 11 at 7:00 in the Guyton Lyceum.  

This will be an opportunity to meet and hear from the Senior High administrators and counselors and to 

receive information that will be helpful for both you and your student.  The following persons will be 

present - Dr. Luke Nealey (Head of the Senior High), Jeanne Marie Peet (Director of College Counseling), 

Carolyn Sisk (Academic Dean and Testing Supervisor), Cindy Townsend (Director of Community Service), 

Becky Walker (Girls' Senior High Counselor) and Lee Ozier (Boys' Senior High Counselor).  The program 

will last approximately one hour.  Our sophomore students will attend a similar program the first week 

of school led by Dr. Nealey, so they do not need to attend the Thursday night program. 


